Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff,

As noted in the approved <u>2022/23 School Year Calendar</u>, "Unused emergency closing days (5 total) will be deducted from the calendar beginning with Monday, June 26th through Tuesday, June 20th. This would then change the last day of school/graduation."

To date, the district has used one (1) emergency closing day due to inclement weather. Therefore, pending that the district does not use an emergency closing day for the remainder of the school year, the last day of school (early dismissal schedule) and 8th-grade graduation will be scheduled for Tuesday, June 20th. Further details regarding the 8th-grade graduation will be provided by RMS shortly.

It is hard to believe that May is just around the corner. We have had an incredible year, let's finish out the school year strong!

Sincerely,

-Dr. Caponegro

"What you get by achieving your goals is not as important as what you become by achieving your goals." - Zig Ziglar